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Summer appears to have finally 

arrived after the recent wet weather 

allowing everyone to enjoy being in their 

gardens at long last!  With the growing 

season well underway now - our expanding 

gardening team have been very busy 

cutting rapidly growing grass, keeping on 

top of weeds and tending shrubs & plants 

so that everywhere is looking at its best. 
 

With this in mind, please might we ask all 

pet owners to clear up after their animals -

the teams would be very grateful. 
 

 

Chelsea Flower show 2016 has inspired a 

lot of customers to think about new features 

and changes in the garden, so please do 

contact us to discuss and implement your 

ideas however simple or grand they might 

be. 
 

Chestnut Coppice 

Throughout the Spring we have been 

processing winter cut Chestnut in our 

coppice.  We have made and supplied a 

range of fencing products for many projects 

both private and commercial, including 

some large woodland conservation sites 

that prefer to use traditional materials for 

their fencing needs.   
 

Our newly acquired Unimog has made 

short work of the product extraction from 

the woodland. 

 

Rustic Chestnut poles have been supplied 

(in a range of diameters & lengths) for 

other non fencing projects to create for 

example, some interesting garden structures 

& substantial raised vegetable beds. 
 

Even our less straight poles were ordered 

for bespoke restaurant & bar furniture and a 

couple of our posts now support a “tree 

house” in a child’s bedroom! 
 

 

2016 

We are delighted to welcome many new 

customers this year with all the exciting new 

projects ahead.  It is with great pleasure that 

we continue to provide our range of services 

to families and businesses that have used our 

company for many years. 
 

Hopefully you will have discovered our 

new website and found it to be of interest. 

www.ccpgroundcare.co.uk 

We look forward to continue working with 

you. 

 

Please do give us a call, or drop us an email 

for any further information. Tel: 01428 641739      

Email:  info@ccpgrouncare.co.uk 


